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1 message

QUATIC 2023 <quatic2023@easychair.org> Tue, Jun 13, 2023 at 2:52 PM
To: Md Babul Islam <mdbabul.islam@dimes.unical.it>

Dear Md Babul Islam,

On behalf of the QUATIC 2023 team, I would like to thank you for supporting the reviewing process.

For those that already started the reviewing and submitted the reviews, many, many thanks!

This is a kindly reminder for the others that we expect to receive the reviews by June 15th. It will give all of us some
time to discuss those papers that deserve some further discussion.

So, please, help us keep this schedule. If, for some reason, you are facing difficulties in finishing the reviews on time,
keep in touch with your Track Chairs, which will be able to manage it accordingly.

Looking forward to seeing you in Aveiro!

Best wishes,
Guilherme and Valentina


